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SPECIAL REPORT OF THE SECRETARY-GEIUERAL ON 
RECENT DEVELOPMENTS IN CYPRUS 

Addendum 

The Special Represenixtive of the Secretary-General, Mr. B. F. Osorio-Tafall, 
and the Force Commander, Major-General D. Prem Chard, have informed the Secretary- 
General that the improved arrangement for the safe storage and supervision of 
the arms and ammunition imported by the Government of Cyprus in January 1972 and 
described in the previous special report to the Security Council (WlO564lAda.l) 
has been put into effect. Owing to technical difficulties relating to safety, 
it has not yet been possible to remove the fuses from some of the high explosive 
munitions. For the time being, therefore, these remain fused and stored under 
double lock and key at the Cyprus Government Police Headquarters in Athalassa. 
A solution which will meet the requirements of safety is being explored at the 
technical. level. 
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